
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

My name is... Terresa Grace, I’m asking you to support HB 2845 so that all Oregon 

families have access to Midwifery Care. Thank you for the work you do to support the 

health of mothers and babies. 

 

Sincerely, 

Terresa Grace 

18470 SW Boones Ferry Rd. Apt. L206 

Portland,Or 97224  

 

 

 


